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We would like to say a huge thank you  

to parents / carers for purchasing  

Christmas Party tickets and for your 

generous donations. We hope the children 

had a wonderful time.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With your support we raised a fantastic 

£2850 for Noah’s Ark Children’s Hospice. 
 

 

 

 

The charity have confirmed receipt of the 

funds and let us know the money was 

already being used to support a bereaved 

family staying at The Ark whilst their child 

received post-death care in one of their 

Butterfly Rooms. 
 

 

 

 

 


